
 
 

Memorandum 

 
 

 

Date: February 21, 2023 

To: Physicians and Staff 
 

From: Dr. Alixe Howlett 
 

RE: Welcome Dr Jenna Lakhani, MBChB, FRCPC 

 
I am pleased to announce that Dr Jenna Lakhani will be joining the Section as a 
neonatologist on July 1, 2023.  She will be based at PLC and providing clinical care there 
as well as ACH and FMC. She has a strong interest in the care of palliative neonatal 
patients and their families, which will be an asset to our group.  
 
Please join me in welcoming Dr Lakhani to the CZ NICU family! 
 
 
 
Alixe Howlett MD FRCPC  
Section Head, Neonatology 
Clinical Associate Professor, Department of Pediatrics 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone! My name is Jenna and I am a proud Calgarian! 
After 13 years away, I am thrilled to be moving home and joining 
the Neonatology Section here in Calgary. Neonatology became my 
interest in residency when fate had me continuously doing 
consults in the NICU while rotating through every other service. I 
couldn’t ignore my passion for providing hands-on acute care as 
part of a multidisciplinary team, advocating for the vulnerable 
neonatal population, and having opportunities to build strong 
relationships with families over time.  
 
I have a special interest in palliative and family-centered care and 
hope to continue my research and clinical pursuits in this area as I 
get settled in the program. 
  
Outside of work, I love singing, baking, spending time with my partner and family, most of whom are in 
Calgary, and experiencing the steep learning curve of raising a puppy for the first time. I am looking 
forward to meeting everyone and beginning this new journey! 


